
From: RON [mailto:fre7@msn.com]  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2015 5:18 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
I am  and have had some very poor advise over the years from financial advisers.  Passing 
these reforms would give me some peace of mind as I enter my retirement years and need to 
trust even more in advisers to insure that my best interests are being represented. 
 
Thank you for your diligence toward passing these protective laws. 
 
Ron Free 
7930 Rocky Ridge Rd 
Thurmont, MD 21788-1348 
301-271-2310 
 




